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10 November 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Children in Need 2021 
As you may already know, Friday 19 November is BBC Children in Need day. Our school is 
excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising 
programme.  
 

This year, we would like to invite our pupils to join in with Dress Down Friday, and donate £1 
via the School Gateway to tackle the lasting impact of the pandemic and help support thousands 
of children in local communities across the UK. 

 

Appropriate clothing and footwear for a day of education must be worn. Those choosing not to 
participate are to wear their school uniform or PE kit dependent upon their timetable. 

 The following exclusions apply, as with all our non-uniform days: 

• no football tops  
• no cropped tops/hot pants 
• no coloured hair 
• no jewellery, make up or nail varnish 

All money donations will need to be paid via the School Gateway.  
Pupils will also be provided with Children in Need colouring sheets to promote awareness of the 
charity. The sheets will be available from the children’s form tutors.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sam Simmons and Tamira Morley 
School Council Leaders 
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